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May 2020 from the Committee 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello OHHS members- the following is a message from Lawrie Yeomans.


In view of the ongoing corona virus  difficulties   the Committee  has decided to cancel the presentation  planned for Friday  29 May. Further advice will be provided to members around mid July as to the holding of future meetings which will be dependent on Oatley  RSL  reopening AND  allowing meetings  to be  held. The Committee hopes all members are safe and well in these difficult times and we look forward to resuming our usual activities as soon as possible

Rodger Robertson
Hon Sec

0408232874


image1.png
Oatiey

Heritage & Historical Society

P.0.Box 121, Oatley NSW 2223
hi
Georges River Council






Oatie

"May 2020 from the Committee

Hollo OHHS mombers he folowing is  message from
Lawo Yoomans.

In viow o the ongoing corona s dfculies the
Commitos has docdad 1o cancel he

presentaton planned for Fiday 20 May. Furtho advco
il o providd 1 members around mid Juy s o the
bolding of fuluro mootings which wi be dopondont o
atiey RSL roopening AND allowing mestings 1o

e held. Tha Commiea hopes all members are safa and
wel i thso difcul tmos and wo ook orward o
rosumiog our usual acihiles as so0n 2 possite

Fodger Robortson
Hon Sec

os08202674



